
 

Source : Banque Laurentienne du Canada

19 nov. 2021 18h05 HE

Laurentian Bank Donates $25,000 to the Canadian Red Cross in Support of
Relief and Humanitarian Efforts in British Columbia

MONTREAL, Nov. 19, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- The Laurentian Bank of Canada (TSX: LB) (the "Bank")
announces a $25,000 donation to the Canadian Red Cross to support immediate and ongoing relief efforts in the
regions in British Columbia impacted by the current flooding.

"The entire Laurentian Bank team stands with British Columbians who are going through an unimaginable
situation. We are in close communication with our BC-based employees to ensure their safety and are proactively
reaching out to affected customers and offering tailored solutions to support them during these challenging times,"
said Rania Llewellyn, President and CEO of Laurentian Bank.

The Bank’s donation will be used to get help to people in and around affected areas as quickly as possible and
provide humanitarian assistance for new needs as they arise.

About Laurentian Bank Financial Group

Founded in 1846, Laurentian Bank Financial Group is a diversified financial services provider whose mission is to
help its customers improve their financial health. The Laurentian Bank of Canada and its entities are collectively
referred to as Laurentian Bank Financial Group (the “Group” or the “Bank”).

With more than 2,900 employees guided by the values of proximity, simplicity and honesty, the Group provides a
broad range of advice-based solutions and services to its personal, business and institutional customers. With
pan-Canadian activities and a presence in the U.S., the Group is an important player in numerous market
segments.

The Group has $44.9 billion in balance sheet assets and $31.2 billion in assets under administration.

Source
Merick Seguin
Senior Manager, Media Relations
Laurentian Bank of Canada
merick.seguin@banquelaurentienne.ca
514 451-3201

https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=ZxfsMXB2bZpCBWBGjgR7Rrqk2GPmGYpfofgpZMZpMZztHWFX2cScwmGWmJYR5uFctqvVdBmEg5r72prc_CCFlExfuFcA006aAnfmv0Xk6oIImL7aCpLT__cswFGA1e69ZB8VK4xrr_gd9mDDy0YOKgJ4JK3HghdPKl5WXyBPPU0fRhFl-Io2-VWGW1S_wwwNld7pyMNIdVyRhQORgw1CqF6MkxcAbFgP5hj9nyZNsAw6tEitboS1cokt_Gxe-Z0XKZTFSCHBDRmRXIADA4pPLkZTjfy7MyJ8pv_dHE2kDmQ=
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=z5IcZ8IPvnbdBgwhVSPsKGkLwN5oy0R61eXIusAZu-WaibdhHPH0GI1JMqpJC53ryNzt1NZrc9XD3sJiIlKrb-nA-qLUteJ_PyqjsP0mpHLiAjn9zjuAMAE_w51kkv6_qn2mDGH0svc5CiDF7QqpWg==

